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Medical Licenses 

Virginia and North Carolina 

Board Certifications 

American Board of Pathology (Anatomic and Clinical) 

 

Education 
 

 

Postgraduate Medical Training 

Residency, Anatomic and Clinical Pathology 

Chief Resident 1998-1999 

Virginia Commonwealth University 

Medical Education 

M.D., The George Washington University School of Medicine 
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United States and Canadian Academy of Pathology (USCAP) 

College of American Pathologists 

American Society for Clinical Pathology 
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2008  Community Memorial Healthcenter Cancer Program Report; Chairman's 

Report, and lung cancer site specific study 

2006  Community Memorial Healthcenter Cancer Program Report; Chairman's 

Report, and colorectal cancer site specific study 

2004  Community Memorial Healthcenter Cancer Program Report; Chairman's 

Report, and prostate cancer site specific study 


